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	SOUTH PACIFIC AND PHILIPPINES OFFICE

	Dear Rotary Leader, 

I have pleasure in sharing our  newsletter for the month of April

We hope you will find this resource informative and we look forward to your comments/ideas for improvement. Please write to us at risppo@rotary.org.


Kind regards
Bernadette 

		Administration Coordinator 

	ROTARY INTERNATIONAL | South Pacific and Philippines Office| 

	Office Line: (612) 8894 9800 
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